I am writing this referral letter with intent of conveying the importance of gaining approval for the variance requested by Realm Firearms. I personally have been a client of Realm Firearms for the past couple years. They have always provided exceptional client satisfaction, along with ethical business transactions, and a neat and organized business. This focus on client satisfaction has grown into a relationship the helps foster growth in our younger generation.

You see, I am also one of the coaches on the Spring Lake Park trap shooting team and head coach of the 5-stand and skeet shooting teams. Realm Firearms and I began discussions about helping the youth on the team grow at our 1<sup>st</sup> interaction. Realm has been extremely eager to help in any way possible. They did donate a Garmin trap shooting trainer to the team. This sizeable donation helped our team achieve a conference championship with 4 of the top 22 shooters in the conference, an all-state qualifying shooter, and major improvements across all our shooters. Not only did this donation of equipment help our trap shooters, but it has also helped our multi-sport shooters as well. We also won the conference championship in skeet with 5 of the top 7 shooters in the conference.

As a coach, I admire the passion that Realm Firearms has about helping our youth. We have already begun conversations about sponsorships and scholarship opportunities for years to come. I believe that this variance will allow Realm Firearms to continue to grow, prosper, and give back to our community in the safest manner possible. Please accept this letter as sign of support for improvements to this admirable business. They have been instrumental in helping our Spring Lake Park youth achieve success.

Thank you,

**Brad Meyer** 

Head Coach Spring Lake Park 5-stand and skeet team

Co-coach Spring Lake Park Trap team